
GNSO Review Working Party 
Wednesday 30 September 2015 at 18:00 UTC 

 
Attendees: 
Avri Doria 
Chuck Gomes 
David Maher 
Jeff Neuman 
Jen Wolfe 
Klaus Stoll 
Stephanie Perrin 
Rudi Vansnick 
 
Apologies: 
Amr Elsadr 
Bill Drake 
 
Staff: 
Larisa Gurnick, 
Charla Shambley 
Terri Agnew 
Nathalie Peregrine 

 
1. The purpose of the call was to focus on the other 35 recommendations in the Final Report and 

discuss prioritization and feasibility. 
2. The issue of recommendation 23 was presented to the GNSO Council and the Organizational 

Effectiveness Committee (OEC) at their most meeting.  Staff apprised the OEC of the concerns in 
the document.  The OEC granted additional time for a formal response from the Working Party 
and there was discussion by the OEC that recommendation 23 may be rejected. 

3. The Working Party reviewed recommendations 1 and 2 and determined it would be more useful 
to have a survey sent out to the members.  Results could then be compiled prior to ICANN54 in 
Dublin and a working session could be scheduled to discuss the results of the survey. 

4. Staff to set up a Survey Monkey and send it out to the Working Party.  Working Party should 
respond to survey before Dublin so that Staff can evaluate results prior to working session.  
Include “no opinion” box and re-circulate public comments that were made to each 
recommendation. 

5. GNSO Review Working Party has ability to evaluate Westlake and provide results to OEC.  
Criteria were used to select the independent examiner during the RFP process and it would be a 
way for the Working Party to evaluate them. 


